
THE TOWN OF

Holly
Springs

March 31, 2010

Tom Fransen, Deputy Director
Division of Water Resources, NC DENR
1611 MSC

Raleigh, NC 27699-1611

RE: Jordan Lake Water Supply Storage Allocation

Dear Mr. Fransen:

In response to your request for Letters of Interest from any unit of local
government interested in receiving a Jordan Lake water supply storage
allocation, I am sending this letter on behalf of the Town of Holly Springs. I
was uncertain as to the need to send this letter as our request is actually to retain
our allocation - not to ask for a new one. I hope this is the information that you
need from our community at this time. Please advise should you need additional
information. Thank you.

Sincerely,

~C~
Stephanie L. Sudano, PE
Director of Engineering

SLS/dra
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